
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: tony barton [mailto:tonyjamesbarton@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 3:02 PM 
To: Bill Lambert; mertman@westongov.com; Randy Rossman 
Cc: Cheryl Kregel 
Subject: Big news! 
 
My dear wife got in a little hurry to have our baby. They're both great but I 
haven't got much done on the landfill update. Better move that to the next 
meeting Thanks 
 
Tony Barton 
Sustainable Homes & Design, LLC 
307 756 2561 
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